Holtsville Facility Upgrade Project Overview



Dear Neighbor,

National Grid is proud to deliver energy to our neighbors across Long Island. The upgrades to our existing **Holtsville facility** are part of our long-standing commitment to maintain safe and reliable service for our customers.

Our facility in Holtsville has been in operation since 1971, and it serves approximately 100,000 customers. The upgrades within the facility do not require any expansion but will increase the safety and reliability of our service to customers by meeting regulatory needs.

The Holtsville facility stores liquefied natural gas (LNG) to be utilized in times of peak demand. This facility helps ensure a sufficient energy supply, maintaining reliable heat for our customers on the coldest days of the year.

From 2025 to 2027, we plan to make the following upgrades to our facility to improve system reliability and align with the latest OSHA safety standards:

- Upgrades to the compressor system.
- Power Distribution Center (PDC) upgrade.
- Upgrade of existing foundation heating system.
- Replacement of tank stairs.

These upgrades mean a safer, more reliable facility for our neighbors in Suffolk County, NY. We're proud to serve Long Island and an upgraded facility means we can continue to do so for decades to come.

For any questions regarding our facility upgrade, please contact our project engagement team below.

Sincerely,

National Grid

Project Engagement Team

Phone: 631-612-9440

Email: <u>Box.holtsville@nationalgrid.com</u> Website: www.ngrid.com/holtsville



We are upgrading infrastructure to provide better service to your community.

Holtsville Facility Upgrade | Suffolk County, NY



Beginning in July 2025, we will begin upgrading our facility in Holtsville, NY. The Holtsville Facility has been serving Long Island safely and reliably since the 1970s. This project aims to upgrade existing equipment to ensure continued service for decades. All construction will occur within the facility, with no expansion required.

Upgrades to our facility:

- Survey of existing facility infrastructure.
- · Upgrades to the compressor system.
- Power Distribution Center (PDC) upgrade.
- Upgrade of existing foundation heating system.
- Replacement and inspection of tank stairs.

Please note, all work will take place inside the National Grid Holtsville Facility.

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. Este es un aviso importante. Por favor, hágalo traducir. Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. Questa è un'informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели.

Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. Αυτή είναι μια σημαντική ειδοποίηση. Σε παρακαλώ, μετέφρασέ το. Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch nó. 這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下.

이것은 중요한 공지입니다. 번역해 주세요.

これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。

זו הודעה חשובה בבקשה תתרגם את זה

ਇਹ ਇੱਕ ਜਰੂਰੀ ਨੌਟਿਸ ਹੈ। ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ। Das ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie ihn übersetzen. דאס איז א וויכטיקע אנזאג. ביטע זאל עס איבערזעצן.



Quick project facts:

What: Upgrading the National Grid Holtsville

Facility

Where: Holtsville, NY

When: July 2025 - Fall 2026

Hours: Monday to Saturday 8:00 am – 5:00 pm*

*Due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule subject to change.

Project Benefits

The Holtsville facility upgrade project will increase the safety and reliability in our local energy system.

Questions?

Phone: (631) 612-9440

Email: Box.holtsville@nationalgrid.com

Website: www.ngrid.com/holtsville

